
As more details are revealed it only goes to show that State's Members & the public have 

been misled. The estimated cost continues to rise fuelled by expensive projects concerning 

the purchase of houses, fields the realigning of Westmount Road. along with the transfer of 

facilities to the old Les Quennevais School. Peoples Park will never be the same again. All 

this could have been avoided by using a site such as Warwick Farm or the Waterfront. The 

suspicion is that somebody will be making good money out of this at the cost of the poor tax-

paying public. Is there any truth in the rumour that Warwick Farm has been promised in the 

future to Dandara for redevelopment? 

All that I speak to now consider Overdale to be a bad choice for a hospital yet the project 

continues on its own merry way. I now despair as to how the Island is being governed & 

ruined by greed. 


